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November 27, 1998
'

Mr. William Paul Goranson, P.E. ;-

g Manager, Radiation Safety, Regulatory _'
Compliance and Licensing

Rio Algom Mining Corporation
6305 Waterford Boulevard
Suite 325
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73118

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF REQUEST FOR LICENSING ACTION

Dear Mr. Goranson:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has completed the initial processing, which is an
administrative review, of your application for an amendment to the Lisbon facility license, NRC
license no. SUA-1119, submitted by letter dated October 23,1998. During the initia!
processing, NRC staff identified no significant omissions or deficiencies in the provided
information and considers your submittal acceptable for the purpose of conducting a detailed
technical review to further evaluate the proposed licensing action. Please note that the detailed
technical review may identify a need for additional information or analyses for completing the
requested licensing action.

NRC staff will proceed with the detailed review of your application and provide any requests for I
additionalinformation within 90 days from the date of this letter. J

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact the NRC Project Manager,
,

Dr. Myron Fliegel, at (301) 415-6629. Any correspondence about this application should [

reference the control number L51748.

Sincerely,

[Signedby] !

Joseph J. Holonich, Chief O
Uranium Recovery Branch

/Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety ;

and Safeguards
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; g j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
o C WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001
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Mr. William Paul Goranson, P.E.
Manager, Radiation Safety, Regulatory

Compliance and Licensing
Rio Algom Mining Corporation
6305 Waterford Boulevard

. Suite 325
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73118

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF REQUEST FOR LICENSING ACTION

Dear Mr. Goranson:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has completed the initia! processing, which is an
administrative review, of your application for an amendment to the Lisbon facility license, NRC
license no. SUA-1119, submitted by letter dated October 23,1998. During the initial
processing, NRC staff identified no significant omissions or deficiencies in the provided
information and considers your submittal acceptable for the purpose of conducting a detailed
technical review to further evaluate the proposed licensing action. Please note that the detailed
technical review may identify a need for additional information or analyses for completing the
requested licensing action.

| NRC staff will proceed with the detaileJ review of your application and provide any requests for 1

i additional information within 90 days from the date of this letter. '

,

| If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact the NRC Project Manager,
Dr. Myron Fliegel, at (301) 415-6629. Any correspondence about this application should
reference the control number L51748.

Sincerely,

..

$&W
Joseph J. Holonich, Chief
Uranium Recovery Branch j

Division of Waste Management
| Office of Nuclear Material Safety
| and Safeguards
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